
You’re invited to help 
create a better Don...



The river Don is a complex network  
of watercourses navigating across the 
majority of South Yorkshire. Some parts  
are in good condition, yet other parts  
are heavily impacted upon and don’t  
meet modern environmental standards. 

Over recent years improvements have been made,  
but there’s much more we need to do.

Since October 2011, the Don Network, a voluntary 
collaboration of organisations and individuals with a 
shared interest in the Don, has been meeting to plan 
the river’s future. Together, we are developing an 
understanding of what problems exist in the catchment; 
how they should be tackled and how to work together  
to get the best for our rivers and the land associated  
with them.

To celebrate our progress, and broaden involvement, 
we’re holding an open evening. If you’ve got an  
interest in the river and want to find out more about  
the Don Network and how you can help us in our  
plans for the future, why not join us?

Friday 15 June 
Between 2:00pm and 8:00pm 
The Source at Meadowhall 

Please feel free to join us at a time to suit you.  
You will be able to meet members of the group, 
join the Network or simply learn more about the 
organisations involved.

Guest speakers:  
Chris Firth of Don Catchment Rivers Trust will  
be speaking at 3:00pm and again at 6:00pm.

Members of the Don Network will also be  
exhibiting their activities in the catchment.

RSVP 
Welcome drinks and Yorkshire  
fayre will be provided so please let  
us know if you’re planning to join  
us by emailing stuart.jenkinson@
environment-agency.gov.uk


